
1

Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

To: Paula Sime
Subject: RE: RO#2515 Monitoring Well Installation

Your request for an extension until April 30, 2009 is approved. 

Regards, 

Barb Jakub  

 

From: Paula Sime [mailto:psime@ERI-US.com]  

Sent: Monday, January 26, 2009 10:33 AM 

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health 

Subject: RO#2515 Monitoring Well Installation 

 
Hi Barb, 
  
ERI submitted a work plan for monitoring well installation at 3450 35th Avenue, Oakland (RO#2515), which was approved 
by the ACEH in a letter dated December 30, 2008.  The letter requested the results of the well installation be reported by 
March 6, 2009.  ERI has submitted an access agreement and encroachment permit materials for the off-site portion of the 
work and is in the process of scheduling subcontractors.  We have contacted our Exxon Mobil approved drilling 
subcontractors and the soonest we can schedule the drilling is the week of March 2-6, 2009, with well development 
occurring the following week.  Since field activities will not be completed until the March 13th, it will not be possible to 
report the results of field work by the proposed March 6th due date. 
  
ERI proposes to adjust the due date for the results report to April 30, 2009.  Please let me know if this is acceptable. 
  
Thank you, 
Paula 
  

Paula Sime 
Sr. Project Manager 
Environmental Resolutions, Inc. 
601 North McDowell Blvd. 
Petaluma, CA 94954 
psime@eri-us.com 
www.eri-us.com 
707-766-2026-Office 
707-338-8012-Cell 
707-789-0414-Fax 
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